

From The Direct Communications Unit

16 June 2014

Aaron Sahdev and Aria Shirazi Papplewick School The Bibliomaniacs Windsor Road Ascot Berkshire SL5 7LH

Dear Aaron and Aria

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you and your fellow Bibliomaniacs for your recent letter and book catalogue.

I was most interested to learn of your meetings and your enthusiasm to continue your learning beyond the classroom. I hope that your book sales proves to be a tremendous success.

Mr Cameron very much appreciates the time and trouble you have taken to write, and wishes you well with your continued studies.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Correspondence Officer